

## Letter of invitation to the European Championship 10m 2015

To all ESC Member Federations Dear President Dear friends

June 24th, 2014

## Aiming for perfection

The Royal Netherlands Shooting Sport Association (KNSA) is pleased to invite all ESC member federations to take part in the 2015 European Championship 10 meter in Arnhem, the Netherlands. The Championship will take place at the National Sport Centre "Papendal" from March 2nd to 8th, 2015. The Council of the KNSA and the Council of the Organising Committee aim at a perfect organisation of an event where all athletes will be able to achieve maximal scores and at the same time enjoy the Dutch hospitality.

## Venue/accommodation

The European Championship will be held at the National Sport Centre "Papendal" in the vicinity of the city of Arnhem, where all arenas such as the Competitions-hall, the Finals-hall, the restaurants and the High Performance Centre, are situated at a walking distance from each other. A compact organisation in a really gorgeous woody environment. A large number of the participating countries will be able to stay in one of the hotels of the National Sport Centre Papendal itself; outside of the sports centre still a lot of other qualitative eminent hotels are available.

The Arnhem-hall will be transformed into a large Competition shooting range with a total of 80 firing lines for Rifle and Pistol and 4 firing lines for running target. Separately from the competition arena, another truly magnificent arena, the Athene-hall, will be set up for the Rifle and Pistol Finals with 10 firing-lines. This arena offers space to upwards of 800 supporters offering them a spectacular show, performed by the finalists and a professional production company. We not only invite all participating athletes and coaches to visit this performance during the Finals, but also their supporters, family members and friends are very welcome to visit the NSC Papendal. We are looking forward to welcome all ESC member federations and their athletes and hope that everybody will experience a fantastic stay in the Netherlands.

Yours sincerely

E.W. Lerman,

Presiden Koyal Netherlands Shooting Sport Association

President Executive Committee ECH 10m 2015







